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New Coastline Episode Discusses 
Beaufort County’s Single-Use Plastic Bag Ban 

 
A new episode of The County Channel’s series Coastline discusses Beaufort County’s 
Single-Use Plastic Bag Ban from the ordinance itself and purpose to information for 
retailers and the public.  The episode can be watched on-demand here at www.bcgov.net 
via The County Channel icon. 
 
Episode guests joining host Rick Forschner include Joseph L. Staton, marine biologist 
and USCB Dean of Mathematics and Science, as well as Beaufort County staff members 
Audra Antonacci, Code Enforcement Director; Christopher Inglese, Assistant County 
Attorney; and Edra Stephens, Business License Director.   
 
For more information about the County’s Plastic Bag Ban Ordinance, to include flyers in 
English and Spanish and a video archive of related meetings, visit the Business License 
Department page here or go to www.bcgov.net/plasticbagban. 
 
Watch all programming for The County Channel on Comcast channel 2, Hargray channels 
9 and 113, and Spectrum channel 1304.  Viewers can also watch programming live and 
on-demand at The County Channel’s website at www.bcgov.net. 
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